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Class 10 graduates Kamal and Niru decided
to pursue an apprenticeship. Kamal took a
34-day course to operate a JCB excavator,
while Niru completed a three-month course
as a cook, followed by a month-long
internship. Our mentors at OLOW support
both of them, as they are looking for
starting their careers.

In May 2022, after completing the final exam of Grade 10, 8 of our 
 scholarship children participated in a Career Orientation Workshop which
was facilitated by General Secretary of OLOW Mr. Sunil Lama. The children  
discussed, brainstormed, and planned about their career and trained for
application writing and job interviews. 
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Youth Vocational
Training

Career Orientation Workshop

A week-long Winter education program
(tuition classes) has been conducted for 18
scholarship children from Saraswati
Secondary School in January 2022. Along
with educational support, the children also
received individual and group counseling.
They participated in arts, fun games,
handwriting and many other activities. We
are thankful to the School Administration for
providing access to the school premises for
this program. 

Winter Education Program



15 women took part in a 15-day "bead-making course" combined
with entrepreneurship training. Through the course, the women
have the opportunity to improve their income by making pearl
necklaces. In addition to imparting technical know-how, the
exchange between the women leads to more self-confidence and
a strong network to support each other. 

Of our scholarship children, a total of 12 successfully
completed class 10 this year. We would like to thank all
scholarship sponsors for their long-term support and for
making this possible.  

In May 2022, the certificate handover for the 6-month literacy
program for women took place in the presence of the chairman of
District 4 of Madhyapur Thimi, in which a total of 13 women
successfully participated. Congratulations to All! 

Currently, OLOW has awarded 74 school
scholarships to children. At the beginning of each
school year in April, uniform sets are handed out in
the presence of the school management and a
representative of the community. In addition, we do
provide stationery to our school scholarship children
four times a year.

OLOW supported Shree Bhimdhunga Secondary
School to set up an Early Childhood Development
class in February 2022. More than 35 children
benefited from new flooring and furnishings, 7
playground equipment, 150 story books and 16
different types of teaching tools.

In September 2021, Rajita and Pranisha graduated
from class 12. In July this year, both took part in a
Barista Training at Social Lubricant Company. Now
they are prepared to work as Baristas in a cafe.

School Scholarships

Early Childhood Development (ECD)
class set up

Trainings for GraduatesWomen Skill Training

Graduating ceremony of women
literacy program

School Graduations 

School education for children in Nepal
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Sayer (8) and Kritika (11) received a school scholarship from OLOW
and are in need of a supporter.

OLOW provides currently 74 scholarships for children to go to
school.  In order to support more children to go to school, we
always need sponsors who are willing to support a child with a
donation of 20 Euros a month. 
If you are interested in a sponsorship, email us at 
mail@onelove-oneworld.org. We will then send you a report of the
child and set up a direct debit, or you can set up a regular
transaction. You will receive a donation receipt at any time on
request.

Call for School Sponsorships

Sayer 
Class 3, 8 Years

Kritika 
Class 4, 11 Years

We warmly welcome our new
employee Samata Shrestha to
our team as a
Communications Specialist
from September 2022.
Samata studied at Jacobs
University, Bremen.

Our Team is growing

Festlichkeiten: 
In Nepal, celebrating festivals together is really important.
The festivities bring people together and bring joy to a life
that is sometimes characterized by hardships in everyday
life. OneLoveOneWorld celebrated among all birthdays,
Dashain and Rakshyabandhan festival with children and
board members.  

Donation Account
OneLoveOneWorld 
Sparkasse Siegen
IBAN: DE02460500010001254663
BIC: WELADED1SIE (Siegen)

Contact
Email: mail@onelove-oneworld.org
Post Address: 
Ackerstrasse 6
57076 Siegen
Germany

Claudia Linde sold her beautiful handmade goods for
OneLoveOneWorld e.V. at the VW Schneider Ski- and Advent bazaar
in 2019. After the "Corona break", the bazaar took place again on
November 6th, 2022 and Claudia stood behind her stand with a smile
on her face, earned in an incredible €534.30, and donated it to
OLOW. We thank you on behalf of the entire team!

Thanks to our Supporters 

Many thanks also to the Lions Club Kreuztal and to all runners for the
donation of 1000 Euro, which was raised as part of the 14th activity
run on September 18th, 2022 on the Eisernhardt in Siegen.

She lives and works in Kathmandu and has been employed
50% at OLOW since September. Thanks to her, we can now
report more regularly about our activities in Nepal and
OLOW is supported in the areas of documentation and
monitoring of the project activities. 
Warm welcome to our Team Samata! 

Website
www.onelove-oneworld.org
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